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“What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future” - A Valued Me 

Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence. 
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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As I am sure you are aware, Year 6 children will be taking their SATs next week (week commencing 9th May). 

We know how hard the children have worked during the year, but it is also important to remember that these 

tests do not reflect on the individuality and special talents of our children.   

 

This is a time when children need to be alert and focussed in order to work at their best. In school, we will be 

working hard to ensure that the children are calm and are given every encouragement. Please can you ensure 

that your child attends school each day and arrives in good time, so that they are not hurried.  

 

This year, we will be running a breakfast club for all Year 6 children, starting at 8.20am. This will include fruit, 

a drink and a high energy option (for example toast, pancakes). We feel that this will ensure a calm and 

supportive start to each day, where the children have the opportunity to read, play games or just have a chat. 

Please send your child in with water to drink throughout the day and a healthy snack for break time: this will 

ensure a good boost of energy for the whole morning. 

   

We know that this can be a trying time for the children, but the encouragement from home and school will give 

them the support to work to the best of their ability.  

 

We wish them well. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Claire Whiting 

Headteacher 
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